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Supervisor(s): Associate Professor Daryl Mares & Dr Robert Asenstorfer
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Brief Project Outline: Wheat grains contain low levels of endoprotease at harvest-ripeness and can produce other endoproteases during germination or preharvest sprouting. Generally these appear to be proteases that are active at acid pH. The role of the proteases present in ripe grains is not clear whilst those produced during germination have been shown to adversely affect dough properties and bread-making quality. Recently we have identified a group of proteases that are active at alkaline pH and possibly involved in changes in protein structure during preparation of Asian alkaline noodles.
The aims of the project would be to:

· Characterise the grain tissue location and properties of the endoproteases present in ripe grain (including the group active at alkaline pH) and their effect on grain protein fractions

· Characterise the endoproteases produced during germination

· Determine the extent of genetic variation for the different groups of proteins
In summary, this project will ideally suit an enthusiastic student who is interested in learning more about: Plant biochemistry, cereal grain genetics, grain quality 
Techniques/Skills Learnt:

· Analysis of grain enzymes and their interaction with endogenous proteins
· Electrophoresis
· Small scale evaluation of wheat quality

· Genetic analysis
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Scholarship Available: Yes 

* Scholarships are competitive and are awarded principally on academic merit.
Want to know more? Then contact daryl.mares@adelaide.edu.au using the subject heading ‘Honours Project’, so that we can have a chat about the project in more detail.
